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Boren Property Advisory Council 

 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation 

FROM: Mary Ann Spaun, Russell Farm Supervisor 

MEETING: February 21, 2025 

  

SUBJECT:  

 
Consider approving the prioritization of repairs to the water spigots at Russell Farm. (Contact: 
Mary Ann Spaun, Russell Farm Supervisor)  

SUMMARY:  

 
This item was identified as a need to be discussed by Charlsa Boren.  One of the water spigots 
can be utilized as a sink in the future Art Studio storage closet (the old greenhouse) and the 
other is located on the backside of the Baker Building.  These items would need to be 
considered when prioritizing FY 2025-2026 budget needs.   

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approving the prioritization of the water spigot repair for the 
future Art Studio storage closet.    

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

N/A 

REFERENCE: 

N/A 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

 
N/A 

STAFF CONTACT: 

Jen Basham, CPRE 
Director of Parks and Recreation 
jbasham@burlesontx.com 
817-426-9201 
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